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Management Bulletin # 379
DATE:

October 27, 2010

TO:  

Owners/Management Agents of 
        

 IHDA Financed Developments

FROM:  
Diane Smith, Assistant Director
              
Asset Management Services

RE:   

Revised Tenant Selection Plan Procedures
The Authority is changing its procedures on the submission and review of Tenant Selection Plans (“TSP”) for IHDA financed properties.
Effective immediately, the Authority will no longer require the submission of TSP updates.  The Authority will notify all developments of required TSP updates mandated by program regulations or state/federal laws. Your Asset Manager will review updated TSPs at each scheduled Management Review site inspection.  The Authority may request that you submit an updated TSP to facilitate a Desk Review for any year in which your development does not require a Management Review site inspection.

The Authority has received many of your development’s Tenant Selection Plans (“TSP”) for review. The review indicates corrections are necessary to finalize the TSP and bring it into compliance with the latest regulatory notices.  By March 31, 2011, the Authority will indicate the needed corrections and return all development’s TSPs we currently hold.  While the Authority requests that each returned TSP is corrected, the corrected TSP should now be kept at your site.  The TSP will be reviewed by your Asset Manager at your next scheduled Management Review site inspection.

Please contact your Asset Manager with any questions regarding these changes.

